
Language Arts:  

The children will learn                     
several nursery rhymes                  
including: Jack and Jill, Mary 
Had a Little Lamb, Baa Baa 
Black Sheep, and Humpty 
Dumpty. Books, flannel 
boards and stories, and                
finger plays will help us               
explore these nursery 
rhymes. We’ll also have fun 
with the finger plays Pat-a-
Cake and Five Little Piggies. 
We will also review all of our 
letters, numbers, colors, and 
shapes that have been                  
introduced so far this year.  

 

Concept:  

We will continue to review 
our colors and shapes, by 
sorting them                           
appropriately. The               
alphabet bucket Aa and                 
number buckets 1 and 2, will 
help reinforce these previous 
introductions. For science. 
The children will be                        

discussing, and looking for 
fall changes. To enhance our 
theme, the children will jump 
over a pretend candlestick, 
as we sing Jack be nimble, 
Jack be quick!  

 

Motor: The children will be 
moving indoors and out! We 
will be playing some of the 
children’s favorite game, 
Body Parts and Follow the 
Directions. We’ll also test 
our skills by walking on the 
balance beam, block bowling, 
and using the ball and wand. 
We will also enjoy the                   
playground outdoors!  

 

Craft and Writing:  

The children will be painting, 
coloring, and creating mosaic 
pieces of some of the                    
nursery rhyme characters we 
discuss. Our papers will help 
us review our numbers 1 and 
2.  

 

 

 

Although we will still be                   
celebrating birthdays and 
holidays at our school, we are 
not allowing treats to be sent 
and passed out at this time. 
We will provide the children 
with a special snack and               
plenty of extra fun activities 
on these days. Thanks for                       
understanding.  

 

On our Halloween Party 
Days– Thursday and Friday, 
October 29 and 30, please 
send your child to school 
wearing their costume. Please 
avoid any hand held, or                    
additional pieces to their 
costume. If your child stays 
for lunch, please send a full 
change of clothes for the 
afternoon.  

• Please remember, we 
will be closed on                   
Monday, October 12 
for Columbus Day for 
an all staff                  
inservice training day. 

• Please return your 
signed emergency                   
information sheets, 
COVID forms, tuition 
policies, and any other 
remaining forms           
needed to complete 
your child’s file. 

• For parents over the 
age of 2 years old, 
please refer new our 

updated mask policy 
from Thursday,                   
August 20.  

• Please send in a              
picture of your child 
for the classroom, if 
you haven’t already 
done so.  

• Thank you for all of 
your support,                        
understanding, and                    
acceptance of the new 
policies put in to place 
this school year. It’s 
been a wonderful start!  

• Have you enrolled for 
Tuition Express online 

payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check and cash. 
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Introductions:  

Numbers: 1 and 2 

 

 

 

Review: 

Colors: red, blue, yellow, 
and green 

Letter: Aa 

Shapes: Circle and Square 

 

Students of the Weeks: 

10/5 Roy 

10/12 River 

 

 

Have a great 2 weeks! 

Ms. Patti 


